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The Quincy Branch requests a one-time special circumstance use of capital funds 
of $20,000 toward the extensive repairs and increased costs to the building. More 
would certainly be appreciated. The Quincy Branch currently has over $80,000 in 
capital monies. 
 
The estimated $47,000-$50,000 has increased $20,000 at this time due to 
extensive wood rot and the deteriorated condition of the building. 
Grand River Builders Incorporated Historic Building Restoration is doing an 
impeccable job, but the work is continuing. 
 
A restoration committee has been in place and have currently raised $35,337. The 
Quincy Township, owners, have a budgeted maintenance allowance in their budget 
and are working the numbers to see what they can come up with. 
 
The project estimate may certainly increase as they continue to investigate each 
side of the building. The east side has been completed and the south side has 
been inspected. There is no wood left on most of the south side. The masonry 
walls are holding up the roof. The west side may be as dire and the south. 
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